
 

TOWN OF FULTON 
PUBLIC HEARING 

Tuesday, February 11, 2025 @ 6:00 p.m. 
Fulton Town Hall 

2738 W. Fulton Center Drive, Edgerton 
 
 

The Town has received an application for a conditional use permit (CUP) pursuant to Ordinance 425-3-

2(F)(1)(a), 4.740-acre parcel in the NW¼ of Sec. 35 of Fulton Township from Kim Stratton on behalf of 

American Transmission Company, LLC, for parcel 6-6-436.4, located 2221 W. Manogue Rd., Janesville, WI. 

53545.  

They are requesting ATC to build a new 0.3-mile kV transmission line that will connect the newly built 

Rock Energy Cooperative substation (located on the Michigan Wisconsin Pipeline Co parcel (6-6-425.1) to 

the electric grid via an existing 138 kV transmission line that crosses Manogue Road to the east.  The 

new 0.3-mile line will follow Manogue Rd on the south side with the structures located on private 

property.  All easements for the new line have been obtained.  This matter will be considered by the 

Town of Fulton Planning and Zoning Commission on Tuesday, February 11, 2025 @ 6:00 p.m.  

 

Laura Siclovan – Clerk  

 

Please publish two (2) times: January 30, 2025 & February 7, 2025 

 

 

 


